
 

 
 

 

 

                                             

CITY OF DETROIT                              

MARY WATERS 

COUNCIL MEMBER AT-LARGE 

     

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: David Whitaker, Legislative Policy Division 

Through: Mary Sheffield, City Council President  

From:   Counci Member At-Large Mary Waters submitting memorandum 

relative to 

Date:    3/23/2023 

RE:       DPD Crime Statistics for Carjackings in the City of Detroit   

 
 
 
SUMMARY: 

Please collaborate with the Detroit Police Department to provide our office with information on 

the following: 

 The number of carjackings (car thefts) that have occurred at gas stations in the City of 

Detroit for each of the last three years 

 The number of carjackings (car thefts) that have occurred at liquor stores (stores licensed 

to sell alcoholic beverages) in the City of Detroit for each of the last three years 

 The number of carjackings (car thefts) over the past three years that have involved the 

use of a firearm 

 The number of carjackings (car thefts) over the past three years that involve at least one 

fatality 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 
 
 
DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 

Name: Thomas Choske, Thomas.Choske@detroitmi.gov   

Position: Policy and Communications Analyst 
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